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April 10, 2020 
 
Jena Griswold 
Colorado Secretary of State 
Colorado Department of State 
Administrative Rules Section 
1700 Broadway, Suite 200 
Denver, Colorado 80290 
 
RE: Correction to Regulation 20-E-01, 3 CCR 702-4, Series 4-2 
 Correction Request Tracking No. 2020-00224 
 Original Tracking No. 2020-00139 (Administrative Change 2020-00203) 
 
Dear Ms. Griswold: 
 
 I am providing this correction letter on behalf of the Colorado Division of 
Insurance regarding Emergency Regulation 20-E-01. Section 5.B.2. of the Regulation 
has been corrected to read as follows: “The requirements of Section 5.B. do not apply 
to prescription drugs with a high likelihood of abuse, such as opioids” (emphasis 
added). This corrects a typographical error that originally appeared in the Regulation 
as follows: “The requirements of Section 5.C. do not apply to prescription drugs with 
a high likelihood of abuse, such as opioids” (emphasis added).  In accordance with 
C.R.S. § 24-4-103(11)(d)(II), I have reviewed the above rule correction and have 
determined that it is non-substantive. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
FOR THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 
 
/s/ Kyle McDaniel 
 
KYLE MCDANIEL 
Assistant Attorney General 
Business & Licensing 
720-508-6360 
720-508-6037 (FAX) 
Email:  kyle.mcdaniel@coag.gov  


